PPI: Failure of the first annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020

On 30/06/2020, Pacific Infrastructure Project Development & Investment Corporation announced failure of the first annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

· Total number of shareholders as at record date: 1942 shareholders representing 48,290,629 voting shares 

· As at 9h on 30/06/2020, there were only 7 shareholders and authorized persons representing 5,247,843 shares (10.86% of total number of voting shares) participating in the meeting.
General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of PPI will be convened the 2nd time within 30 days since 30/06/2020 according to the regulation of Law and Charter of the Company. Board of Directors will announce location and time of the meeting according to the Law.
